
 

 

11 May 2023 
 

 
Parent Workshops - Speech Pathology 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
As you may already be aware, the school employs a Speech Pathologist to work with all students in 
infants and targeted students across the school. Mrs Lina Williams is an expert in her field and a 
professional who we are lucky to be associated with. 
 
Lina will be running weekly workshops for parents to give them some insights into the work she does 
and provide them with some skills and strategies that can be used at home to support speech and 
language development in their children. The workshops will be aimed at parents of students between 
4 and 8 years of age and will be completely free of charge. 
 
The workshops will be held every Thursday from Weeks 5-8 at 9:20am in the school hall.  There is no 
commitment to come to every session, but parents are welcome to do so.  
 
If you would like to attend these free, parent sessions, please return the slip below to the office. 
 
 
 
Bert Lo Campo  Alison Jeremijczyk  
Principal  Deputy Principal 
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Parent Workshop- Speech Pathology 

 
 
I am interested in attending the Speech Pathology Parent Workshops being conducted at Quakers Hill Public 
School on Thursdays at am/pm, commencing 25 May 2023. 
 
 
Parent/Caregiver’s Name: _______________________________________ 
 
 
Contact phone number: _______________________________________ 
 
 
Child’s Name: _______________________________________Class:___________ 


